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Reference page: 127-140/cor

- PUC is the letter No. 3-5(A)/2009-10/PL dated 1.10.2010
received from the Assistant Secretary (Plg), A & N Administration
addressed to all Head of Departments of A & N Administration
regarding follow up action on decision in the meeting of A & N
‘State Planning Board. We are requested to furnish the action
taken report on the decisions taken in the meeting of A & N
State Planning Board.

In this context, it is submitted that so far as Tribal Welfare
department is concerned none of the points is concerned with
the Tribal Welfare department. As such the action taken report
on decisions in the meeting of A & N State Planning Board may
be treated as NIL. If approved, we may send a NIL report to the
Assistant Secretary (Plg).

A draft letter is submitted for approval please.

Senior Research Officer.
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